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ILlopd's Register of Shipping,

215 Fenchiirch Street, E,C. 3.

Srd January, 1939.

Dear Sir,
I am in recelpt of your letter of the 1l4th ultimo
enclosing a copy of one addressed to the Soclety's Surveya s

at Hong Kong regarding the plan, approved by you, of bossing

and eddy cone plate for the Hong Kong % Whampoa Dock Co's

Yard No.igggﬁmﬁagcther with & copy of the plan in question,
B
and T have to thank you for your attention in the matter,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

HeJ. Cox, Esq.,

KOBE.




